
You Are Invited!
To the Dedication Ceremony 

for the Grand Reopening 
of the Mariposa Grove 

of Giant Sequoias

Questions? Contact Scott 
Gediman or Jamie Richards at 

209-372-0248 

When: Thursday, June 14, 2018
            10:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Where:  Mariposa Grove
             of Giant Sequoias,
          Yosemite National Park

Please join the 
National Park Service and 
Yosemite Conservancy in 

celebration of this 
landmark restoration project.

No RSVP is required. 
Please feel free to extend this 
invitation to staff members,

family and friends. 
Parking and shuttle service will 

be available at the 
South Entrance of 

Yosemite National Park


